
QSI International School of Dushanbe 

Permission to Share Images and Contact Information 
 

QSI Dushanbe believes in frequent representation of student learning, school events, 

academic and extracurricular successes, and celebrations. Images that present learning in 

motion, school-related events, and other images of students engaged in positive activities are 

used to further this purpose. The school publishes photos in newsletters, blogs, Facebook and 

other social media platforms (official school pages/accounts ONLY), school marketing 

publications (including school video and Information Packet), as well as the official school 

website. When granting permission for the use of your child’s or family’s images, you are 

permitting placement in these media which are all intended for general public and therefore 

available for use by third parties. No name, address, or other information will be posted or 

shared regarding any person. 

 

On occasion the school or Parent Support Group (PSG) may choose to collect, list, and share 

family contact information within the school community so that parents and students may 

contact each other regarding school matters.  When granting permission for the use of your 

family contact information, you are permitting use as described in this paragraph.  

 

Images and family contact information will: 

- be stored in physical and electronic form at the school; 

- be used only for purposes described above; 

- not be transferred to any third person without an appropriate legal standing and outside 

the scope needed to execute and implement purposes described above and provided by 

this permission;  

- be stored and processed as long as it takes for the above purposes to be achieved, whereby 

images and family contact information may be used in the current year and also any 

subsequent years and/or as long as it takes for possible claims/disputes in relation to this 

permission or use of personal data to be finally resolved and/or until the permission is 

withdrawn; 

- after expiration of due dates from the preceding point, all images and family contact 

information will no longer be processed and will be permanently deleted or anonymized.  

 

This permission may be withdrawn at any time through communication with the Director, 

teacher, or office without effecting the legality of processing of personal data before such 

withdrawal.  

 

Please fill out the form below and return it to the school.  

  



 

Permission to Share Images and Contact Information 

 

Please mark your choice in the square left: 

 

 I give permission for my child’s/children’s and family’s images to be used by the 

school in the manner described above. 

 I do not give permission for my child’s/children’s and family’s images to be used by 

the school in the manner above.  

  

 I give permission for the school or the PSG to share my family’s contact information 

within the school community. 

 I do not give the school or the PSG to share my family’s contact information within 

the school community. 

  

 

Child’s/children’s name(s): 

___________________________ ______________________ ______________________ 

___________________________ ______________________ ______________________ 

 

My name: _______________________  Relation to child: _______________________ 

Signature: _______________________  Date: __________________ 

 


